Dear John

Re: Request for purchase of Wildflower Seeds for Menheniot Churchyard

As part of the Living Churchyard initiative, Flis Sneyd and I would like to request a donation from the Parish Council for the purchase of Wildflower Seeds for the area in the Extension Graveyard.

Our intention is to sow the seed in the central area of the new extension graveyard. In the summer this area was left to grow wild. It was scythed in August and the long cut grasses raked up to form a stack. We have now mowed it and raked it again, and prepared it hopefully as a recipient seed bed.

We have sourced the Wildflower Seed from LWRE (Landlife Wildflowers Restore & Enrich) at a cost of £48 plus a bag of sharp sand at £2.99, totalling £50.99.

I hope you will look on our request favourably and would be happy to provide further information if required.

Thank you in anticipation

Kind Regards
Jennie and Flis

## **Menheniot Parish Clerk**

From: Katharine Mee <aktamee@gmail.com>

**Sent:** 29 September 2024 15:57

To: John Hesketh

**Subject:** Application for a Community Grant

I would like to apply, on behalf of Menheniot Scout Group, for a grant of £100 to be used to hold the annual Carols around the Tree event on Menheniot Village Green on Saturday 7th December 2024. We will use the grant to help with the cost of hiring Liskeard Silver Band, the Old School (for use of toilets and kitchen), acquiring a Christmas tree and for refreshments. All members of the community will be invited to attend and we will advertise this with posters around the village, in the Parish magazine and on our Facebook page.

I look forward to hearing from you. Regards

Katharine Mee Group Scout Leader Menheniot Scout Group

## **Menheniot Parish Clerk**

From: secretary@mapgra.org

Sent: 07 October 2024 11:03

To: 'Menheniot Parish Clerk'

**Subject:** Request for Funding Support for Village Planting

## Good morning, John

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing on behalf of our village community to request funding support for the village planting project planned for the coming year.

We intend to spend a total of £300 on plants, materials, and other essentials to enhance the village's green spaces. I understand that the Parish Council may be able to provide £100 towards this, and we would greatly appreciate receiving this support. Additionally, if any further contributions could be considered, it would help us to create a vibrant and welcoming environment for everyone.

Please let me know if you need any further details or if there are specific steps we should follow in this process.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kindest regards
Jane

Jane Sandford
Secretary
Merrymeet & Pengover Green Residents Association

Call, text or WhatsApp: 07583 130208

